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As we approach the start of the construcƟon project this summer, this is the first of regular updates that will be 

provided to keep you informed. We invite you to contact us regarding any quesƟons or feedback you may have.  

 

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE: 

We anƟcipate construcƟon starƟng the week of July 18th with Tristar Electrical 
mobilizing equipment and starƟng work on Taxiway Bravo followed by Apron 
I. The new LED lighƟng system upgrades will be installed later in the fall and is 
expected to wrap up in the winter with commissioning in the new year.  
 
Specific dates will be shared with you in the coming weeks; however, at this 
Ɵme we show: 
 

 Contractor mobilizing mid‐July  
 ConstrucƟon commencing in late July  
 ConstrucƟon complete by Spring 2023 

 
SCHEDULED CARRIERS: 
Scheduled flights will see some localized displacement near the terminal building to allow for construcƟon of the new 
apron surface. Signage and delineaƟon will be provided for the airline staff to safely navigate their passengers around 
the construcƟon zone.  
 
AIRPORT USERS: 
All airport users, including seasonal air traffic, can expect changes to airside operaƟons which may cause delays at 
Ɵmes.  NoƟce is being provided to all regular general aviaƟon visitors about this situaƟon so they can be prepared to 
park at other airports if necessary.  
 
PRIVATE AIRCRAFT:  
Private aircraŌ parking availability is anƟcipated to be severely limited and the airport administraƟon office has been 
in ongoing discussions with these users. 
 
 
Learn more at campbellriver.ca/construcƟon.  
Ques ons? Email the Project Team at: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca or contact us directly at 250‐923‐5012. 

 

 


